DR. A.A.BRILL
88 CENTRAL PARK WEST
NEW YORK
s PATIENTS SEEN BY APPOINTMENT  TELEPHONE TRAFALGAR 7-8070

October 19, 1944.

Dr. Ernst Simmel,
555 Wilcox Avenue,
Los Angeles, California.

Dear Dr. Simmel:

It little matters whether a wish
comes before or after. All authorities agree
that itg efficacy is not influenced by time. Con-
sequentij, I am very appreciative of the good wishes
sent to me through you, by the San Franeisco Psycho-
analytic Society. v

It is too bad that distances prevent
us from seeing each other more often, but I am al-
ways glad to hear from you; and thank you again for
your kind wishes.,

Very cordially, ’
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A. A, Brill, M.D.
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